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 Letter No: 029/2023 

 
28th September 2023 
 
Dear Families, 

House Charity Movie Night – 13th October 2023 
 

Sandringham’s house system has recently introduced charity weeks. The aim of the 
charity week is to raise awareness and fundraise for the three selected charities that our 
pupils have voted for. For the next two years we will be raising money for Youth talk, 
Herts for Refugees and Unicef.  
 

Throughout the year there will be four separate charity weeks, which will see two houses 
work together to put on events at breaktime, lunchtime, after school and evenings to 
raise money for the three charities mentioned.  
 

We are very excited to be starting off the year with Austen and Elgar's charity week. On 
Friday 13th October 2023 they will be hosting a movie night in The SandPit Theatre from 
6-8pm. Students across all houses in Years 7-10 are invited along to watch Coraline in 
the company of their friends.  
 

Tickets will now be on sale via ParentPay at a price of £6.00 which will include a bag of 
pick ’n’ mix and a drink. As well as the included refreshments students will be able to 
purchase additional refreshments on the night. Due to limited seating available in The 
SandPit Theatre we will be closing the ticket sales once the maximum capacity has been 
reached. Donations are welcome and would be appreciated as they make such a huge 
difference to our chosen charities.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
David Keenleyside 

Head of the House System – on behalf of Austen and Elgar House Captains  
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